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Bloomfield Transit to Stop Offering Services

Citizens of Bloomfield,

On Nov. 25, 2024, council members discussed, in executive session, the pros and cons of
continuing to operate a city transit bus.

The low number of riders that benefit from this service did not outweigh the expenses each month
incurred by the city. Council members voted unanimously to discontinue this service to the
residents of Bloomfield.

Effective 01/01/2025, the city bus will no longer be operating. If you have any questions or
concerns relating to the closing of the transit service, you may reach out to a council member:
Cecil Haley, Rachel Clary, Jacob Goodin, Nick Roe, or call City Hall at (573)568-3464.

However, should you need a ride in the future, please contact SMTS at (573)624-8624.

Sincerely,
Bloomfield City Council
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